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April 7, 2017
Subject: New HVAC System to be installed at MBMS
Dear Parents and Community Members:
It is hard to believe that we are already in April and summer break is just six weeks away.  The students have been working hard on the curriculum and will be taking the MAP test within the next few weeks.  
This summer there will be a lot of renovations happening at Margaret Buerkle Middle School.  We will be a new HVAC system placed throughout the entire building.  We are excited about the project and the positive impact it will have on the learning environment with a more consistently regulated heating and cooling system

The project to replace the HVAC system is a big job to complete in about a two month time frame.  Therefore, we will have to close the building from May 25th through August 6th.  Administrators will be working in other buildings in the district so you will be able to contact us through email and we will be checking voice messages to return all calls.

Please check the website and Bobcat Update for upcoming events to put on your calendar.  Our New Student Registration will be held on August 7th and the Bobcat Kickoff for students to pick up their schedules, lockers, and ID’s is scheduled for Tuesday, August 8th.

Sincerely,

Jim Kern

Jim Kern
Principal
Margaret Buerkle Middle School
623 Buckley Road	(314) 467-6800
St. Louis, MO 63125	fax (314) 467-6899
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